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Expressions of Support for Victims of the 2024 Taiwan Earthquake 
 

Zeon Corporation 

 

We express our sincere condolences and heartfelt sympathy for those who perished in the Taiwan Earthquake on April 3, 2024 

and send our thoughts and prayers to all impacted by the disaster. Zeon Corporation has decided to donate three million yen 

through The Japanese Red Cross Society to aid in the relief efforts for victims and the reconstruction of the disaster-stricken 

areas. We also pray for a swift recovery and that daily life will resume as soon as possible. 
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For more information, contact: 

Department of Corporate Communications, Corporate Sustainability Division, Zeon Corporation 

Phone: +81-3-3216-2747 Contact form 

 

https://reg34.smp.ne.jp/regist/is?SMPFORM=ohki-lfmdqe-e08e8379b8c346d25bcfad7a9de0b629

